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FTSE Russell and ATHEX note the recent international book-build and domestic public offering which 
closed on 23 April 2021, and the exceptional associated impact to the market capitalisation of Piraeus 
Financial Holdings consequent to the issuance of the new shares.  FTSE Russell and ATHEX also note that 
the new shares will start trading on 07 May 2021. 
 
To ensure appropriate index composition at the June 2021 semi-annual review - which is conducted 

based on information available on the last business day of April - the market capitalisation of Piraeus 
Financial Holdings for the purposes of the June semi-annual review, will incorporate the shares issued 
during the equity offerings. 
 
Note: consequent to the equity offerings, the free float of Piraeus Financial Holdings will change from 
39% to 47% within the FTSE/ATHEX Index series which will become effective within the FTSE/ATHEX 

index series from the start of trading on 11 May 2021.   
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